
William A. Zdancewicz Memorial Scholarship 

Northeastern Pennsylvania Theatrical Alliance 

Each year, the Northeastern Pennsylvania Theatrical Alliance (NEPTA) awards an 

annual scholarship to at least one local graduating senior who will be attending college 

for the performing arts, technical theatre, or performing arts education. 

All applicants must provide a completed application, including household financial 

information, a personal essay, two letters of recommendation, and academic transcript. 

Applicants should prepare a performance or portfolio review showcasing your experience 

and intended area of study. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis, 2021 scholarship 

auditions will be held virtually, via video submission. 

Materials should be emailed to neptasecretary@yahoo.com or mailed to: 

NEPTA 

Attn: Claudia Stuart, Secretary 1100 Upper Seese Hill Rd 

Canadensis, PA 18325 

All materials must be postmarked or emailed by March 14, 2021. 

If you have any questions, please contact Claudia Stuart at 
neptasecretary@yahoo.com. 
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